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Big SIR Corner
Bob Krogman

Super Senior SIR Honorary Lifetime 
Members

Steve Michalak

John Brewer

Larry Shelly

Senior SIR Members
Bill Armstrong Dick Leggett

Don Barnett Bill Martin

Phil Frank Chuck Mercer

Mark Hick John O’Halloran

Phil Jones George Thorsen

Art Kusnick

My thanks to all SIRS in Br 170 who continue to help, share, and participate 
in all our activities.  We have taken in 2 new members at both our January 
and February meetings.  Let’s keep this recruiting activity going, great job 
SIRS.  Let us see if we can make it 3-4 each meeting.  I think if Larry Shelly 
wore his rooster costume around LOP once in a while, we would have new 
members banging on the door.  It shows that SIRS is a fun group of guys 
always needing a good laugh. I want to mention again how important it is to 
respond to 1st and 2nd meeting notices ASAP. We need to have our meeting 
number into Food & Beverage 7 days prior to our meeting.  Please respond 
quicker, or you might find out there is no lunch for you.  WE have chosen 
Saturday. September 19th, for our annual Fun Day.  I am looking for a 
chairman and others to help make it the best.  Please contact me or Little 
Sir John if you can help.    Fun and games, that’s what SIRS is all about.  
Open invitation to all men in LOP to stop in and check us out.  Laugh a 
little, meet new friends.   Our next meeting will be March 4th 11:30am LOP 
Clubhouse. 

Web Page: 
   http://branch170.sirinc2.org/

Email:
   lopsirs@gmail.com



Little SIR
John Sinsel

March Speaker
Sonja Conklin is the Membership Manager for AirMedCare Network and enjoys 
sharing the lifesaving mission and cost saving membership program with 
residents, businesses and associations in the Sierra Foothills. AirMedCare 
Network is the membership provider for CALSTAR &amp; REACH, your local air 
ambulance providers. She grew up in Placer County and enjoys spending time 
with her children and grandson Ezra Jamison, supporting fundraising events, 
wine tasting, attending concerts and kayaking. Sonja looks forward to sharing 
the important role air ambulances provide to meet the critical “golden hour”, and 
AirMedCare Network’s cost saving membership program. 

Members
134

New Members
Conrad Rauth

Iggy Rivas
Randy Williamson

Guests
Nick Johnson

Don Brubacker

Tom Wright, Membership Chairman. 
New Members

Conrad Rauth, Iggy Rivas and Randy Williamson. 
(Photo Credit: Larry Shelley)

Membership 
Chair

Tom Wright

February Birthdays

Gordon Boyer  

Allan Gustavson  

Dan Haut  

Mark Hicks  

Philip Jones  

Thomas Melody  

Edward Miller  

Clarke Phillips 

Dave Rosseau

Senior SIR, Mark Hicks won the 

birthday free lunch drawing. 

Our newest Senior SIR, Phil Jones 

recently celebrated his 90th birthday.



    Area 1 Golf Committee Chairman Jim Trudel, 
Mark Reno, Tom Wright, Ray Tshirhart

February Luncheon

Golf Chair
Ray Tschirhart

SIR Travel
Terry Eberhardt

2020 Travel is still in development,
Will be posted to the web site when 
available.

Golf Championship

Our SIR Branch sent three members to the 
SIR State Championships held at 
Hiddenbrooke Golf Course, in October. We 
had two 1st Place winners and one in 2nd 
place. The Area 1 Golf Committee 
Chairman, Jim Trudel attended our 
luncheon to present the winners jacket to 
Tom Wright and Frank Nole. Tom won flight 
4 with a net score of 67. Frank won Flight 6 
with a net score of 62. Frank’s net 62 was 
the low net for the overall tournament. Jack 
Kaiser finished in 2nd place in Flight 7. 
Congratulations!  



SIR Social Events

Blood Drives

Sunday 8:00-11:45 
  04/05, 06/14, 08/16, 12/06
  Upper Marina Parking Lot

No Wine or Beer 
tasting planned at 

this time



RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and its 
branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to participate. SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC and 

its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, their guests or their property in 
matters pertaining to

said tours, trips or other activities.

DECLARATIONS

President Ed Benson  
Vice President Jim Johnson 
Secretary Ron Flagel 
Treasurer Roy Hodgkinson 
Regional 1 Director Mark Stuart
Reg Golf Director Mark Stuart

You will receive an e-mail that asks if 
you are attending the luncheon.
PLEASE RESPOND TO THAT EMAIL

There will be a buffet luncheon including entree, 

salad and dessert.

Menu determined by the chef later allowing more 

time to put together the most cost effective lunch for 

us.  Saving the association (and us) money

STATE OFFICERS

   
Andy Ameigeiras 661-618-6066
Bob Chan 268 8606
Chuck Mercer 268 9302
Dennis Camarlinghi 408 431 6993
Don Stevens  268-3597
Duane Heaton 925 519 5244
Tom Wright 488 4040

BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS

Bulletin Editor   Marc Loranger 408-772-5308
   Proof Reader   John Brewer 268 8826
Chaplain     Bob Chan 268 8606
Golf Chair Ray Tschirhart 714 392 9282
Asst Golf Chair Chuck Mercer  268 9302
Food     Roger Pope 268 4794
Clothing     Glenn Delisle 268 8624
Lop News     Duane Heaton 925 519 5244
Music     Larry Shelley 268 8369
Sunshine     Ron Trimble 268 1917
Photography     Larry Shelley 268 8369
Info Tech     Hal Hawthorne 916 899 0720
Bocce Co Capt Phil Jones 268 7714
Bocce Co Capt Robert Reeder  268 7571
Travel      Terry Eberhardt  278 3362
Wine Tasting     Terry Eberhardt 278 3362
Beer Tasting     Marc Loranger 408 772 5308 

Big Sir Bob Krogman 268 8199
Little Sir   John Sinsel 728-3103
Secratery Robin Friesen 209 373 6954
Asst Secretary Alan Cade 408-802-3777
Treasurer  Rick Stoltz 916-880-0554
Asst Treasurer Gary Bell 530-278-3555
Membership Tom Wright 488 4040
Asst Membership Don Stevens 268-3597

BRANCH 170 OFFICERS

       

       

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

LUNCHEON NOTIFICATION


